Ciaran McGoldrick

Subject: FW: CNFE informs about Webinar Nuclear Free Local Authorities, 7 October 2021

From: Jan Dictus <office.cnfe@gmail.com>

Sent: 19 September 2021 12:02

To: Jan Dictus <office.cnfe@gmail.com>

Subject: CNFE informs about Webinar Nuclear Free Local Authorities, 7 October 2021

Dear Mayor, dear Councillor, dear colleague,
CNFE would like to inform you about a special webinar co-organised by our partner
organization Nuclear Free Local Authorities.

Taking place on the 7th of October from 7pm - 8.30pm, the webinar will consider the potential
impacts of new nuclear projects on sensitive wildlife areas, as well as the wider impacts of
nuclear sites in relation to climate change and coastal erosion.

NFLA invited an excellent expert speaker panel on these issues, including:
e Jonathan Porritt, founder of Forum for the Future, former Chair of the UK Sustainability
Commission, and a former Director of Friends of the Earth.
o Juliet Davenport, the founder of leading renewable energy company Good Energy, and host of the
Great Green Questions podcast.
e Craig Bennett, CEO of The Wildlife Trust, a Senior Associate at the University of Cambridge Institute
for Sustainability Leadership, and a former Director of Friends of the Earth.
o Diana Quick, actress, writer and director, who has campaigned against Sizewell B and C, will be
opening the webinar with a reading from the ‘The Bittern’.
o The webinar will be moderated by Linda Pentz Gunter, international nuclear policy specialist and
Media and Development Director for Beyond Nuclear International.
To register for this webinar, which will be on Zoom, go to the following weblink:

https://gmdcnd.com/wildlife/

It can also be accessed through the NFLA website at this link:
https://www.nuclearpolicy.info/events/nuclear-power-wildlife/

Do not hesitate to contact us if you have any question or remarks.
Kind regards,

Jan Dictus

Secretariat Cities for a Nuclear Free Europe
tel: + 43 664 886 04274
office.cnfe@amail.com

www.CNFE.eu

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann ti an riomhphost seo a phriontail. Please consider the Environment before
printing this mail.






